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Collective Bargaining Update 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 7, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Authorize that the information contained in Confidential Attachment 1 remain 

confidential in its entirety as it contains information pertaining to labour relations or 
employee negotiations. 


